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 *designates member absence. 

1. A special board meeting was held on 9/28/2021 at the request of the nomination committee. The 
meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm central and the roll call taken. 

2. The ADCA nomination committee made a recommendation for the board to not accept the nomination 
for a regional director based on the Articles of Incorporation; specifically, in regard to qualifications 
listed on page 5, section C(IV)A.  

 

 

 

 

 

The board discussed the committee’s deductions showing that the individual was not qualified to run for 
an ADCA regional director because they are listed as a staff member of another U.S. Dexter Registry. 

Following discussion, Skip Tinney made a motion on behalf of the nomination committee, Santiago 
Lizarraga 2nd, for the ADCA not to accept Tanya Garcia as a nominee for regional director since she is 
listed as a staff member on the PDCA website as of 9/28/2021, disqualifying her as a nominee based on 
the ADCA Articles of Incorporation section C(IV)A. The motion passed unanimously. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm CST                                                                                                                       
Submitted by Carole Nirosky 
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